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   Panel Meeting held on Saturday 9 September 2017 

 

 

 

 Chief Scorer and Statistician 

Congratulations to Lil Natana and Elaine Karsten who have both been returned as Chief 
Scorer and Statistician. 
 

 Condolences 

To our Chief Scorer, Lil Natana and Family on their sad loss of a loving Husband and Father. 
 

 Draft Tournament Appointments 

These have now been done and thank you for your response. All tournaments are now fully 
staffed with a couple of scorers being put on Standby if requested. 
 

 Scorer’s Levies 

These will be sent out again in October. Could all Association Chiefs please let you Deputy 
know your numbers of Active and Association members. Please remember to pay these 
promptly, as those who do not pay and are in arrears cannot have scorers attending 
tournaments. 
 

 Some changes to Symbols 

See Bulletin for the changes 
 

 Scorer’s Manuel 

The new Manual has been done and is in the process of being edited. Will be out soon. 
 

 Exams 

Congratulations for the 100% pass again. See Bulletin for further information 
 

 Seminar for IScoring 

See Bulletin 
 

 Uniform 

Was discussed and further information in the Bulletin 
 

 Bars at Tournaments 

Both Chief Scorers and Statisticians are taken for these at various tournaments. There are 
some who think this doesn’t happen, but I can assure you it does. 
 

 Bulletin 

Please read thoroughly for any changes. 
 



 


